
NMIONAL ASTRONOMY AND

ARECIBO OBSERVATORY
IONOSPHERE CENTER

February 17,2009

Mr. Alberto Pereira, PE
College Park 283 Salerno
San Juan PR 00921-4314

Re: International Broadcasting Corp. WVOZ-FM

Dear Alberto Pereira:

Thank you very much for the notification on minor equipment changes of your FCC
application sent to us in accordance with the Puerto Rico Coordination2on"agreements.
We have considered the technical aspects of your application and find 

-that 
your

installation is unlikely to cause harmful interferince to ih" purrive use of the Radio
Astronomy bands at the Observatory. We therefore have tro ob3."tion to your proposed
installation.

Reinaldo Velez
Spectrum Manager
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Cc: FCC
PRCZ files [File #00902005]
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